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 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
 

Sealed bids will be received by Wentzville R-IV School District, at the Wentzville Administration Offices, 280 Interstate 

Drive, Wentzville, MO 63385, until THURSDAY, MARCH 22, 2018, at 2:00 P.M. CST, for the Heritage Intermediate 
School Elevator Addition. Bids will be opened publicly at that time. 
Please contact the district architect, Hoener Associates, Inc. for drawings, specifications, information and bidding 
instructions at 6707 Plainview Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63109, (314) 781-9855, FAX (314) 781-0163. 
Not less than the prevailing hourly wage rates, as determined by the State of Missouri, Division of Labor Standards, 
shall be paid all workers employed on this project. The Board of Education reserves the right to waive technicalities, to 
select any contractor filing a proposal, and to reject any or all bids. 

 
NO PRE-BID MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
By: Dr. Curtis Cain, Superintendent 

Wentzville R-IV School District 

 


